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OFFICIAL 

Our ref: SOT10200 Stat-Pub 
 
Date: 20th June 2024 
 
School Organisation Proposal: removal of boarding provision from Baskerville School 
 
Dear Parents, Carers, Staff and other stakeholders, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Baskerville Governing Body with the support of Birmingham City 
Council (the Council) is publishing the following statutory proposal to: 
 

• Remove boarding provision 
 
Baskerville School (a community special school) currently offers 183 places to pupils with an 
Education, Health and Care Plan (EHCP) for Autism Spectrum Disorder (ASD). 
 
There are currently no pupils on roll at the school that have boarding listed within their EHCP 
and there have been no such pupils on roll for many years. The proposed change will mean that 
the residential buildings on the school site can be repurposed to support the school in the 
education improvement journey.  
 
The statutory consultation for this proposal will last four-weeks from 20th June 2024 to 18th July 
2024, this is known as the “representation period”. 
 
The Council invites all interested people to comment on the proposal during this representation 
period.  
 
A copy of the complete proposal document and online survey is available via BeHeard: 
https://www.birminghambeheard.org.uk/people-1/baskervillesot10200 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Roz Marston  
Chair of Governors  
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